From: Clark, Charity

To:
Subject: Request for public records, dated April 17, 2020
Date: Monday, April 20, 2020 5:05:26 PM

Dear Mr. Shaddy,

| write in response to your request for public records, dated April 17, 2020. You requested: “Any
records of the employment of contracting of George Belcher, Esq., by the Vermont government to
the position of ‘Appellate Officer.”” As the Attorney General’s Office did not contract with Judge
Belcher, this office is not the custodian of any such contract.

Thank you.

Charity R. Clark

Chief of Staff

Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171





